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All Team Members enrolled in the Surest medical plan will receive new ID cards for 
2024. 

Your new Surest ID card will be mailed to your address on file.  Please ensure you 
open all mail and look for your new ID card as it will be mailed in a generic 
envelope.

Please make sure to provide these cards to your doctors and pharmacy beginning 
January 1, 2024. 


